
Vice President’s Report 

January 2021 

 

• Worked on my budget and submitted it to the Finance 

Chair 

 

• Attend the Board of Directors Meeting - October 8th and 9th 

 

• Attended a special Board of Directors Meeting – 

December 10th 

 

• Attended the Scholarship Committee Meeting – Nov. 18th 

 

• I was assigned the task to review our Convention Rules 

for 2021.  I completed this task on time and reported back to 

our President 

 

• With the fantastic assistance from Don Jones, I was able 

to supply a younger Veteran in Ohio with the name and 

phone number of a service representative to help him with 

his claim.   

 

 

 


